
 
TO:  Keller Army Community Hospital beneficiaries 

FROM:   Keller Army Community Hospital 

SUBJECT: Lapse in Federal Appropriations 

 

Due to the current lapse in federal appropriations, Keller Army 
Community Hospital will not be updating our Internet, 
Facebook, Instagram, nor LinkedIn sites – except for 
emergency and/or urgent notifications.  

 

Normal operations on these sites will resume when funding is 
restored.  

 

Continuity of healthcare and support to military operations are 
our priorities during the lapse in appropriations. 
Visit https://www.dha.mil/shutdown for more information. 

 

Continuity of health care delivery is our highest priority. Keller 
Army Community Hospital should experience minimal or no 
effects at this time. 

 

https://www.dha.mil/shutdown


 
All services, including the Keller Pharmacy, will remain open 
during the lapse in appropriations; some wait times – at clinics 
and the pharmacy – may be longer than normal. 

 

If you have an emergency, please call 9-1-1. 

 

Appointments can still be scheduled through: (1) the 
Appointment Call Center at 315-774-8200; (2) the MHS GENESIS 
Patient Portal at https://my.mhsgenesis.health.mil/; or (3) the Q-
Anywhere application at https://cxmlink.com/DHAMTF2801.   

 

If you need help deciding what type of care you need, you can call 
the Military Health System Nurse Advice Line at 1-800-TRICARE 
(1-800-874-2273). 

 

 

 

 

 

https://my.mhsgenesis.health.mil/
https://cxmlink.com/DHAMTF2801

